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PROGRESS REPORT 
TAYLOR RANCH URANIUM PROJECT 

DRILLING PERMIT APPLICATION 
 
Black Range Minerals Pty Ltd (ASX: BLR) is pleased to advise 
that Fremont County’s Board of Commissioners conducted a 
meeting on the 27th May 2008 regarding the 100% owned Taylor 
Ranch Uranium Project in Colorado, USA. 
 
The meeting was convened to cover the final stage of the 
assessment of the Company’s application to obtain a drilling 
permit at the Taylor Ranch Uranium Project. 
 
During the meeting the Company was able to progress its case for 
the permit, and is confident that the process afforded a fair and 
open hearing for Black Range Minerals. 
 
At the conclusion of the meeting the Fremont County Board of  
Commissioners declared that it intends handing down its decision 
as to whether to approve the Company’s application to conduct 
further drilling, or otherwise, on the 9th  June 2008. 
 
The Company will continue to advise further developments. 
 
 
 
Mike Haynes 
Managing Director 

 


